
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

Continued License Plate Reader New Vendor, Flock, Approvals for Transition 

 

 

1) Who: Mt. Juliet Police Department 

2) What: Continued LPR Flock New Vendor Approvals for Transition 

3) When: Immediately 

4) Where: MJPD 

5) Why: The department is transitioning away from the Rekor vendor for the License 
Plate Reader (LPR) program and transitioning to the Flock vendor due to a 
better product, software suite, and additional camera technologies that will 
assist in detecting known criminal activity and enhancing reactive 
investigations to solve crimes. The initial transition will begin in December 
2024, with a full transition to be completed in July 2025. 
 
This approval is to ensure TN Dept. of Transportation approval on State routes 
for LPR cameras so the transition does not have a significant break in LPR 
coverage as cameras are replaced. 

6) Costs: There is no change in costs as this is a transition for a complete vendor 
replacement. 

7) Line Item: 42100-255 Data Processing has previously budgeted funds to support this 
effort with the LPR program 
 
 

 

Staff Recommendation: Chief Michael Mullins and City Manager Kenny Martin have provided 
a positive recommendation 

Prepared by: Dep. Chief Tyler Chandler 

 

 


